
What the what?!!! Are we asking you to think about fall sports? Yes, we are!  

Believe it or not, LTAA Jr. Vikes Field Hockey pre-season practice starts on August 20 
for grades 2–8. Therefore, the LTAA Commissioners are thinking about fall sports, so we 
can organize a great experience for you and your kids.  

Planning starts with our August Preseason Boot Camp! This week of 2-hour clinics is 
included with your registration fee and is a great way to build skills, game IQ, and have 
fun with friends. Please consider these dates, August 20–24, when planning summer 
camps and family trips.  

Registration is now open. We have multiple divisions, so be sure to choose the correct 
program in the drop-down menu based on the grade your child is entering this fall 2018. 

Fees include uniforms and socks for grades 2-8 and T-shirts for grades K-1. 

Field Hockey 
Program 

Registration 
Deadline  

Registration 
With Late Fee 

Grades K-1 Sept 3 ($40) Sept 7 (+$8) 
Grades 2-4 Aug 6 ($115) Aug 13 (+$22) 
Grades 5-8 July 16 ($130) July 23 (+$26) 

****We hope to see you all back this fall for field hockey.***** 

Click the link to sign up now and then you can forget about it until later. We’ll send you a 
reminder during the summer. 
https://orgsites.sportsoffice.com/sport.php?level_id=1&org_id=40&sport_id=311 

For our exiting 8th graders, we'd love to have you as referees for the grades K-4 
division.  Please contact Coach Cahill (text 908-892-7450) if you are interested in referee 
work. We will have training and signups in August for all referees. If you would like to 
coach, please let us know (no experience required). There will be training and signups for 
coaches in August as well.  

We hope you have a successful end to the 2017–18 school year and a wonderful 
summer!  

Best wishes, 
Stephanie Cahill and Kiersten Robbins 
LTAA Co-Commissioners for Field Hockey 

	
  


